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Friday 27th May 2022 

 

ART EXHIBITION 

Week beginning 13th June 

3:20 pm 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
As part of our Jubilee Celebrations, every child has created a portrait of Queen Elizabeth II. We wanted to 

celebrate the 70 years of the Queen’s reign and so each year group focused on a different decade and 

style of art: 1950s – year 6, 1960s – year 5, 1970s – year 4, 1980s – year 3, 1990s – year 2, 2000s – year 

1, 2010s - EYFS 

 
We are going to hold an art exhibition to showcase the children’s portraits during the week beginning 13th 

June and would like to invite you to come in so you can see not only your own child’s finished piece of 

work but also the whole school portrait timeline. To avoid congestion, we are going to stagger the days 

that we are asking you to come into school. 

 
Monday 13th June –  EYFS and Year 1 

Wednesday 15th June – Year 2 and year 3 

Thursday 16th June – Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 

 
If we could kindly ask you to come in through the community door and leave via the front doors at the 

reception, this would again help ease any congestion. The doors will be open from 3:20pm once you have 

collected your child from their classrooms.  

 
Please ask your class teacher if you have any questions.  
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
Miss Ward 
EYFS Teacher 
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